Hodge, Mariya

From:

Rajan P. Parrikar

Sent:

Wednesday, July 06, 2016 8:53 AM

To: Cc: Hodge, Mariya Rajan Parrikar

Subject:

Construction project at 1625 N Shoreline Blvd

Dear Ms Hodge,

I am writing apropos of the proposal for a hotel project at 1625 N Shoreline Blvd, to voice my concern and protest the reckless decisions of our city planners.

As a longtime resident of Mountain View, I have seen the rapid degradation of our quality of life in the past 2-3 years with the sharp increase in traffic, in noise and in the crowding of what was once a peaceful community. It appears that the city planners wish to plug every last available bit of open space in Mountain View.

The decision to approve yet another hotel project in what is currently a gym is unwise. I would like the city planners to reconsider this move as it will further degrade the last bit of sanity left in that part of the city. The city seems to be very active in approving large construction projects but no so active in repairing the city's potholed road which now sport the look of a Third World nation.

Rajan Parrikar W Middlefield Rd

Mountain View, CA 94043